
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
15th July 2024 

NEGLECT NOT THE GIFT THAT IS IN 

THEE 

 
Headteacher: Ms H Marriott MA, NPQH 

Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ 

Telephone: 020 8509 9446 

Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk Website: 

www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I wanted to write to you to clarify arrangements for the start of term and for next year’s 

calendar. 

 

Arrangements for the Start of Term: 

Monday 2nd September: INSET day 

Tuesday 3rd September: 

• Year 7 students arrive at 10.30 and will leave at 15.30 

• Years 8 – 11 arrive at 11:10 for 11:15 registration to collect timetables and are dismissed at 12.30 

 

This will allow time for year 7 students to familiarise themselves with the school.  

 

INSET Days: 

Here are the INSET days for next academic year: 

Monday 2nd September; Friday 11th October; Friday 14th February. 

 

For a reminder of our term dates, please see our website here:  

Term Dates 2024/25 

 

Wishing you a safe, happy and healthy summer break and looking forward to working with you all  again in 

September. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
Helen Marriott 

Headteacher 
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